



This is a special COVID-19 newsletter containing information on cancelled and postponed events.

You'll find information on **branch events**, **local SCD events** and SCD events **further afield** which have been affected.

PLEASE NOTE ALL SYDNEY BRANCH CLASSES AND EVENTS UP UNTIL MID MAY HAVE BEEN CANCELLED OR POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

Sydney Branch Events

**TLG Dancers' Workshop at Killara
Saturday 18th April**

Postponed.
Date to be advised.

**Batemans Bay Day of Dance
Sunday 26th April
Batemans Bay Community Centre, Museum Place, Batemans Bay**

Postponed.
Date to be advised.

Strategic Planning

Postponed.
Date to be advised.

**Easy Dance Social
Saturday 9th May
Music by Stringfiddle**

This will now be held in conjunction with an afternoon "Bring a Friend" event
in November.

Local SCD events

**Scots on The Rocks
Chaotic Ceilidh
Saturday 21st March**

CANCELLED
Refund or exchange available

**Bundanoon is Brigadoon
Saturday 4th April**

CANCELLED

**National Folk Festival
Canberra 9-13 April**

CANCELLED

Further afield...

**TASCAL Winter ball weekend
Celebrating 50 years
Hobart 15th - 17th May**

CANCELLED
For refunds contact ord.sally@gmail.com

RSCDS Australain Winter School
Muresk, WA
27th Sept - 4th October

We are aware there is currently a lot of concern regarding travel and activities due to Coronavirus (Covid-19). The Winter School Committee is still committed to continue planning for the Muresk Winter School in September 2020 with the view that the spread of the infection and any travel restrictions and quarantine periods will be over by the time of the school. In order that we can continue planning for the school, we need to confirm that participant numbers are sufficient for it to be financially viable. Therefore, we ask that you consider completing the registration form at <https://winterschool2020.com/> and pay a deposit to help us gauge our final numbers.

We understand that you may not want to commit to a payment yet due to the concern of Coronavirus. However, the Winter School Committee guarantees that if the Committee needs to make the decision to cancel the school we will refund, in full, all fees that have been received. To give you a little more time to assess the Coronavirus situation, we have made the decision to extend the early bird payment until 30 April 2020.

Obviously, there are many unknowns, and things may change on a regular basis over the next few weeks We will continue to keep you up to date with any changes that might affect your attendance at Winter School.

Many thanks for your understanding and patience but please continue to send in your applications.

With best wishes

The 45th Australian Winter School Committee

<https://winterschool2020.com/>

Keep the calendar up to date

Please let us know if your club has cancelled events or classes, contact me at sydney@rscds.org.au

We will endeavour to keep you up to date via email and Facebook. Please share the information with dancers who do not use the internet.

Diana Hastie